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         A group of Correctional Officers in Mexico 

Dear Friend, 
  
 Jeff Sill and I travelled to Mexico in October and 
trained and ministered to State Correctional Officers. The 
training went well and we had a lot of time to get to know the 
officers as we only had a group of 45.  
 We saw 40 of them respond to the gospel invitation 
and we rejoice in seeing God touch these officers lives. We 
partnered with an evangelical church who will help us with 
follow up. Also one of the officers who was in our group is a 
strong Christian and will help us with discipleship. 
 I met with the head of security of the State of San 
Luis Potosi. He is a retired general who is a strong believer. 
He has invited us to come back to minister to the State 
Police which is under his command. 
 I shared the gospel with the director of the jail  we 
worked in. Her husband is a former governor and 
ambassador to Italy. She listened intently along with the 
second in command as we told them about Jesus Christ and 
the salvation he offers. 
 Jeff and I witnessed to people who worked at our 
hotel, strangers on the streets and taxi drivers. One taxi 
driver was ready to receive Christ and did so with joy. What 
a privilege to serve Jesus Christ and be a witness for Him’
 We continue to minister to police here in Colorado 
and last week Marlene and I led a police officer and his wife 
to Christ. Pray for us and them as we disciple this couple in 
the coming weeks. 
 Thank you again for your support and prayers as you 
partner with us in this important ministry.  God bless you.
                         Randy Green 
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     Pray for our outreaches to law enforcement officers and their 

families here in the USA. Their job is getting more dangerous. 

     Pray that more officers will get involved in these outreaches and 

we will see officers saved and discipled.  

     Please pray for our outreach to the families of law enforcement 

officers who often feel the pressure of law enforcement danger. 

     Ask the Lord to open the door for us to begin an outreach to 

the law enforcement officers in other states as well. 

     Pray that God will open the doors for us in other countries 

next year to continue our mission work to police officers. 

     Ask the Lord to provide the financial resources we need for 

trips to other countries in 2017. 

 

              Jeff & Randy in Mexico 

                           Randy & Marlene Green 


